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21 July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Breakfast, Lunch-Time and After-School Clubs 
 

We are offering the following clubs next term for children: 

 
Morning Games Mon  (Before) Year 1-6   Mr Brathwaite 

Library Club  Mon  (Before) Year Rec- Y6   Mrs Imrie 

Arts & Crafts  Mon  (Lunch) Year 1 & 2   Miss Cason 

Girls Football  Mon  (After) Years 3, 4, 5 & 6  Mr Brathwaite 

 

Morning Games Tues  (Before) Year 1-6   Mr Brathwaite 

Library Club  Tues  (Before) Year Rec – Y6  Mrs Imrie 

Netball Club   Tues  (After) Years 4, 5 & 6   Mrs Masters & Miss Cason 

Maths Booster Tues  (After) Invite only   Mrs Howard 

 

Morning Games Wed  (Before) Year 1-6   Mr Brathwaite 

Library Club  Wed  (Before) Year Rec – Y6  Mrs Imrie 

 

Morning Games Thurs  (Before) Year 1-6   Mr Brathwaite 

Library Club  Thurs    (Before) Year Rec – Y6  Mrs Imrie   

Football   Thurs   (After) Years 3 & 4   Mr Brathwaite 

Homework Club Thurs  (After) Invite only   Mrs Evans & Mrs Carver 

 

Morning Games Fri  (Before) Year 1-6   Mr Brathwaite 

Library Club  Fri  (Before) Year Rec – Y6  Mrs Imrie 

Football   Fri   (After)  Years 5 & 6   Mr Brathwaite 

 

 

Pre-school clubs start from 8am, the children will be taken to their classrooms for 

registration. Lunch clubs start from 12.30pm after the children have eaten their lunches. 

The after-school clubs will run from 3.20pm-4.15pm. Please see the attached timetable 

for the exact times. Clubs run by external providers are also listed on the attached 

timetable. To book a place with an external provider you will need to book and pay 

them directly. Please see our school website – Extra Curricular – Bookable Clubs/Music 

to apply. 

 

South Hill Pre-school clubs begin at £2 per session for Library Club (booking is essential). 

Lunch-time clubs costs £10 and after school clubs cost £15 per term (unless invite only).  

If there are any difficulties in finding this amount or your child is registered for Benefit 

Related Free School Meals, please contact Mrs Coombs in the school office. We have 

attached information with regards to Benefit Related Free School meal applications and 

assistance available. 
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To sign up for these clubs, you will need to go to the School Gateway and find the 

relevant payment request. Payment will be required in advance of your child’s 

attendance. Mr B’s Morning Games Club and Library Club commence Monday 

04.09.23. Advance booking is essential due to popularity. Please follow this link 

https://forms.office.com/e/kfmWK1nv9c to book your child into the Library Club, 

confirming the days required for this term.  Please use this following link 

https://forms.office.com/e/G8C9zD2STQ to book your child into the Morning Games 

Club with Mr B, confirming what days are required this term. All other clubs commence 

week beginning 11 September and continue through to 15 December 2023, (unless 

stated on the timetable attached), with the exception of school holidays and Bank 

Holidays.  

 

We are very lucky at South Hill to be able to provide a huge choice of clubs run by staff 

at the school. These clubs are very popular and spaces are limited.  If you have booked 

a place for your child which is no longer required (for whatever reason), please let Mrs 

Coombs in the school office know so that the space can be offered to another student 

on the waiting list. Unfortunately we are unable to offer refunds due to non-attendance.  

 

Our school sports clubs are great fun and a good way to keep fit. They also give the 

opportunity for your child to be selected for the school teams during the school year for 

matches and tournaments. Our Library Club is also a fantastic way to enhance your 

child’s ability to read and be read to through fiction and non-fiction. Our invite only 

clubs offer academic enrichment to specific groups of pupils. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Z Coombs 

Administrator and  

Events Coordinator 
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